
530 STANDING COMMITTEE

This Committee urges that the Wheat Board continue to issue permits to 
all farmers who ordinarily produce grain, as in the past some farmers have 
been excluded from the benefits of acreage payments.

A copy of the Committee’s Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence is 
appended.

Respectfully submitted,
HAYDEN STANTON, 

Chairman.


